Board of Education Meeting

April 8, 2013

The Re-organizational meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm by Board President Dave Garnett.
Jill Wareham was approved at Interim Board Secretary.
The agenda was approved as presented.

The certification results for Proposition 1 were approved as presented. The election results were as

follows:
Greg Bauer 478
Stanley Plough 120
Chris Modlin 749
Craig Thompson 959
Devin K. Stark 614
Write In-Votes 21

The certification results for Proposition 2 were approved as presented. The election results were as
follows:

YES 990 58.37%

NO 706 41.63%

The board voted to adopt the resolution terminating the 2007 temporary levy.

The board voted to dissolve the current board and Dr. Eaton presented plaques to Mrs. Jayne Taylor and
Mr. Devin Stark for their service on the Board. Jill Wareham delivered the Oath of Office for Craig
Thompson and Chris Modlin.

Dr. Eaton then led the meeting to elect new officers.
Dave Garnett — President
Dr. Bart Washer — Vice-President
Eric Mitchell-Treasurer
Jill Wareham — Interim Secretary
The board also elected Chris Modlin as the Clinton MSBA delegate and Craig Thompson as the alternate.

The board scheduled a Work Session for April 10.



